
Gateway Gossip 

Star Award
 

NN - Aurora 
Reception - Lillie 

Year 1-  Emily 
Year 3 - Kacey
Year 5- Robin
Year 6 - Justin 

Learning from home
 

NN- Layla-Rose
RB-  Miray and Craig

RG- Bella  
Year 1 - Ruby
Year 3 - Jack 

5B - Tyler and Alexa 
5G -  Olivia

6B -  Jake, Tio, Teairra 
and Demi-Leigh

6G -  Kadi and Mariam 
  

5th February 2021

Achievements this Week
Core Award 

 
NN- Noah 

Reception - Kuba 
Year 1 - Olivia

Year 3 - Vincent  
Year 4 - Shannon  

Year 5 - Kyle
Year 6  - Lincon 

 

Hello everybody,
Welcome to Feel Good Friday and by the time you read this I hope you all feel a little more

relaxed. I hope everyone is keeping very well. February has arrived and there are few minor
signs of Spring emerging so lots to look forward to.   

 
Enormous credit to all families and children working from home and being so very productive in

all you are doing. It is amazing to see the work that is being returned and engaged with in all
year groups, even down to the youngest of our children in Early Years. Well done for all the

support you are giving the children every day and remember to be kind to yourselves. Do what
you can and take breaks if needed. Everyone’s well being is so important at the moment.

 
I am pleased to say we now have a few more devices and so will be distributing them from

today. This means families sharing may have some of the pressures lifted! We will be in contact
with those families we know about but of course if you are struggling or using mobile phones

please let us know as a Chromebook is much easier for you.
 

Voucher distribution started this week for those eligible families. A few haven’t been collected so
please contact the office if you feel you are eligible. It may be we have out of date contact

numbers for you so please update us. 
 

I hope you have a wonderful weekend when it comes and just one more week before a well
earned break is upon us for everyone, including all the staff, who have worked so hard to help

wherever they can.
 

As always, anything we can help with, please ask us. I will help wherever possible.
Wishing you all very good health and stay safe!

Mrs Robinson



King

Our amazing learning at Gateway Academy!

If you would like to see
your fabulous learning

on our newsletter,
please add it to your

portfolio on Class Dojo.
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 House Teams Staff Shoutout!
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Mr Stanier for

all of your
 continued

support and 
effort in Year 6!

Mr Hodges for
all of your
 continued

support and 
effort in Year 6!

Mrs Danyadi-Elliott for
giving Maths feedback in

a helpful as well as
reassuring staff that they

are doing a great job!

Children's mental health week. 
Year 1 made themselves out of

playdough.

Early Years have
been learning

abut
Superheroes and

Chinese New
Year. 


